
 

 

 Copenhagen, 25 May 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Atlantic Petroleum P/F - transfer to the observation list 
 
NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen has transferred the below company to the observation list today: 
 
ISIN Name 
FO000A0DN9X4 Atlantic Petroleum P/F 

 
Atlantic Petroleum P/F has been transferred to the observation list due to the fact that the company 
has announced that a re-financing of existing bridge loan facilities is expected to be announced in the 
near future, together with a share capital increase that is expected to take place in the course of 2009. 
A positive outcome of these refinancing activities is necessary for the company's ability to continue as 
a going concern.  
 
For further information, please see the quarterly report from Atlantic Petroleum on 22 May 2009. 

 

For further information, please contact: Knut-Erik Regnell, Surveillance, tel. +45 33 93 33 66 
 
 


